

Your update to the Five Points Transportation Study

Phase 2 Goal

Implement the Phase 1 Working Group recommendations in a process led by DelDOT and Sussex county and informed by the Phase 2 Working Group and the public.

In this update:



⇒ Phase 2 Kickoff

⇒ Save the Dates:

Regular updates



⇒ Bike News



⇒ Frequently Asked Questions

Five Points Working Group Phase 2 Kickoff

The Five Points Transportation Study, Phase 2 kicked off with a Working Group meeting on April 29, 2019. Much like Phase 1, we appreciate and need your continued participation in this public process.

Upcoming Meetings...We Heard You

At the April 29th Five Points Working Group meeting, the project team stated that the intent for Phase 2 was to meet "2-3" times per year. The Working Group members and members of the public expressed the need for greater participation and involvement. Therefore, the Five Points Working Group, Phase 2 will be meeting on a Quarterly basis. The dates we have scheduled so far are



July 29, 2019, October 28, 2019 and January 27, 2020.

At the Next Meeting - *LOCATION CHANGE*

July 29th at the Cape Henlopen High School in Lewes:

The DelDOT team will update the Working Group with progress made on the recommendations since the kickoff. Information will be provided in order to respond to comments and questions received at or since the kickoff meeting. Topics may include:

- Minos Conaway/Route 9 study (Recommendation C-2)
- Route 16 signal removal and crossover improvements (Recommendation A-1)
- ◆ Old Landing Road and Warrington Road intersection (Recommendation C-3)

Regular Updates to be Provided

The project team will be providing updates in between Working Group meetings in an effort to keep the Working group and the public informed about current and upcoming projects, meetings, or related efforts in the area. These updates will include any important travel information for residents.

Area Happenings - Bike News

DelDOT Secretary Jennifer Cohan and community leaders cut the ribbon on Phase II of the Georgetown to Lewes Trail on Monday, June 7, 2019. A kiosk was also dedicated to the memory of Thomas H. Draper, the late owner of WBOC and other local media.





Bike Path Safety Meeting. Join Senator Lopez, Senate Dist. 6, local law enforcement and the Department of Transportation for a discussion on bike path safety plus tips and rules of the road. Tuesday, July 9th at 6pm at the Lewes Public Library.

Frequently Asked Question

Why didn't I receive a notification for the April 29th Working Group meeting?

DelDOT's website has been going through some major updates this year. When our technology team migrated the 5 Points website to the new platform, they removed the "Subscribe For Updates" section which then removed all of those that had registered their

email with us. We apologize for the inconvenience and have ensured that the section has been restored. However, if you still feel you are not receiving updates, let us know by visiting the 5points.deldot.gov page and clicking on the email under the Contact Information section or you can email us directly at DOT.5Points@delaware.gov.